
To Whom It May Concern,  
I am the cofounder of a legal cannabis business launched in April 2014. We make packaged goods 
that fill the shelves of dispensaries and service a population that is in need of medicine and antidotes 
to the stress at hand.  
 
As a small business, we are facing the difficult decisions to lay off our employees while still 
maintaining some production to keep the business running as much as it can while we endure this 
pandemic. Without shutting down fully, we are concerned that our employees will not be able to get 
unemployment insurance due to a technically, and need guidance and swift assistance around this 
issue. A subsidy to businesses like our to support our employees as we weather this storm will not 
only support these workers, but also lessen the burden on the un-employmemt system that is 
already at capacity.  
 
We are imploring the state to offer some element of relief for businesses like ours for relief in terms 
of the employee issue, as well as commercial rent abatement, and assistance for survival as 
business owners ourselves, as we cannot apply for unemployment insurance as we try to continue 
to run our businesses. These smaller amounts over the course of two months make the difference 
between a business being able to pick up once this pandemic has passed and never being able to 
start up again, leaving business owners with crippling debt and potential bankruptcy.  
 
We encourage the Legislature to discuss and implement policies no later than the first week of April to 
ensure that we can plan accordingly.  
 
Sincerely yours,  
 
Carrie Solomon 
CEO / Cofounder 
Leif Goods 
Sail the high seas! 

 
 

http://www.leifgoods.com/

